
 

 

 

 

 

 

12 April 2016 

 

 

Jason Lang 

fyi-request-3887-39c0477c@requests.fyi.org.nz 

 

  

Dear Jason Lang 

 

On behalf of Gabriel Makhlouf, Secretary to the Treasury, I acknowledge receipt of 

your letter requesting: 

 

“ Please provide or point me to where I can find a detailed breakdown on minister 

expenditure on travel including but not limited to flights, taxis, hotels, meals, 

suits/attire, alcohol, and entertainment, charged back to parliament, paid for by 

the taxpayer.” 

 

Your request was received by the Treasury on 12 April 2016 and will be dealt with in 

accordance with the provisions of the Official Information Act. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

B Bell 

 

Bronwyn Bell 

Ministerial Coordinator 


